
GENERAL CURRIE ELEMENTARY 
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

The Book Fair will take place on
Nov 21 - 24. If parents are

interested in volunteer, please let
Ms. DeBou know

tdebou@sd38.bc.ca 

Dress for the Weather

Nov 14 - 18, 2022

Monday, Nov 14 Tuesday, Nov 15 Wednesday, Nov 16 Thursday, Nov 17 Friday, Nov 18 

Follow us 
@currieallstars 

ON THE HORIZON... 
Nov 21 - 24 - Book Fair 
Nov 24 - PAC Movie Night 
Nov 25 - Pro-D Day (No School)
Dec 1 - Holiday Family Breakfast 
Dec 16 - last day of school before
Winter Break 

As the weather gets cooler
and wetter, please remember
to bring:  

Rain
boots

Rain
jacket 

Warm
layers

Extra clothes
and socks

PAC Meeting @ 6:30 
*see page 2 

Sushi Day Evacuation (Fire) Drill
@ 9:40am  

Thank you for your
generosity in donating
to the Sweets & Socks

campaign. 

Remembrance Day

Students shared thoughtful words and reflective artwork at
the Remembrance Day assembly, reminding us of our roles in
creating a more peaceful and equitable future. Thank you to
the Honour Band for leading us in the singing of O Canada. 

https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2021/11/make-one-change


UPCOMING EVENTS & REMINDERS

Purdy's Fundraiser 
Our Purdys Fundraiser begins....NOW! Go get your chocolates HERE  

Our goal is to make $3000 in sales this year!  
Stock up on your favourite Purdys treats! All fundraising profit raised

will directly support General Currie Elementary!



Ordering is as easy as eating chocolate. 
1) Click this LINK  2) fill out your info 3)  click “Join Campaign”

4) enter campaign number - 40486 



The order deadline is November 27, 2022 so get shopping!

PAC Meeting
Our next PAC meeting will be held

on Tuesday, Nov 15th at 6:30pm
via Zoom.  Please kindly find our

meeting info below:



Meeting ID: 823 9799 3866
Passcode: 599677

Movie Night 



Currie Movie Nights are back!  The PAC will be
playing the Bad Guys movie on November 24th

(Thursday) from 3:00pm to 5:00pm.  If your
child will be attending, please kindly fill out and

print the attached Permission Form (in email).  The
signed form must be presented to the PAC upon

entrance to the gym.  Food can be ordered
through Munch a Lunch (Fundraising tab) online

HERE by November 20th (Sunday).

https://fundraising.purdys.com/821962-100208
https://fundraising.purdys.com/821962-100208,
https://fundraising.purdys.com/821962-100208,
https://munchalunch.com/schools/generalcurrie/

